
Save the Date! 
THURSDAY, 2 DECEMBER 2021 

CCC P&C GENERAL MEETING 
FROM 7.00PM TO 9.00PM 

 

Central Coast Council of Parent’s & Citizen’s Association 
(CCC P&C) cordially invites members from all Central Coast 
P&C’s to attend our next General Meeting. 

Wow! What a year! Together we have remained resilient, 
strong, connected, and survived.  Now it’s time to come together 
face-to-face in the post-Covid environment for our last meeting for 2021 
at Tuggerah where senior staff from the Central Coast Department of 
Education will be available to provide updates and answer questions. Tim 
McCallum, Executive Director Regional North, will be our special guest 
speaker providing an end of year summary. 
 

Under current Covid guidelines, numbers will be restricted, and social 
distancing will be in place. If you wish to attend this meeting and for 
catering purposes , you must register via EMAIL to 
cccpandc@gmail.com by no later than 12.00 noon, Thursday 25 
November 2021 

On the night, all registered participants must check-in using the NSW 
COVID safe QR code at the Department’s premises as well as any other 
sign-in requirements necessary.  Evidence of your vaccination status to 
an authorised officer will need to be shown with only those with proof of 
two doses of the vaccine able to enter. COVID safe guidelines and all 
directives must be followed as too time constraints.   

For the safety and well-being of others, if you are unwell, even with the 
mildest of symptoms, or isolating or considered a close contact you must 
not attend this meeting.   

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 
2 December 2021 at Tuggerah with our 
hosts providing a light end of year festive 
covid-safe supper.  We thank the Executive Director and DEL team for 
their ongoing support. 

Our email address is cccpandc@gmail.com for comments, questions, 
and correspondence. 

Meet your district P&C 

representatives and 

Department of 

Education Senior 

Leadership Team 

 ────  

Network with 

interested parents who 

are committed to 

ensuring all students 

receive a quality 

education 

──── 

Participate in 

discussions and share 

information to support 

changes to meet the 

altering needs of 

students  

──── 

Connecting with 

schools to enhance 

home/school 

partnerships for 

improved student 

outcomes 

 
VENUE 

Dept of Education Offices  

14 Pioneer Street 

Tuggerah  NSW  2259 
 

TIME 

6.45pm for 7.00pm start  
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